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August 31, 2020
Dear Prairie Home Family,

As we work to keep students and staff safe during this pandemic, we will share as much information as
possible with you, while still following legal and ethical privacy rules.

We received an email today from a third party vendor that does business with our school district. This
email stated that one of their employees that work in our building tested positive for COVID. This
individual’s exposure did not originate from within our school. This employee had limited to no
exposure to staff members and should have had no contact with students.

The district has been in contact with the Health Department. If the Health Department determines that
someone was at high risk of exposure, those individuals will be contacted by the Health Department.
We do not anticipate the Health Department to contact anyone from our building.

Our district continues to take extra precautions (extra cleaning, increased hand sanitizer usage, etc.).
Once again, we are trying to share as much information as possible with you.

Thank you for your support as we work to keep everyone safe.

Sincerely,

Scott Gemes, Superintendent

“Positive Learning Environment creates Positive Student Success”



